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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 2848 allows CLEET to establish appropriate training 

resources focused on the investigations of unidentified and missing persons and may require all 

CLEET-certified law enforcement officers to complete such training on a regular basis as 

determined by the Council. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The PCS on HB 2848 utilizes permissive language to allow the Council on Law Enforcement, 

Education, and Training to establish appropriate training resources focused on the investigations 

of unidentified and missing persons. Due to the permissive language, there is no direct fiscal 

impact on the agency.   

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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